
 

Bluffton Lions donate benches to Astera Health 
WADENA, Minn. – May. 26, 2023 – The Bluffton chapter of the Lions Club donated two 
benches to Astera Health on May 11. These benches were made from recyclable materials. 

Astera Health staff coordinated with the Bluffton Lions and sent packing materials and 
other recyclables to the club for the project. The Bluffton Lions has done this previously 
and can produce two to three benches each year. 

The benches will be placed near the new Astera Health Campus for patients and visitors 
to enjoy. 

The Lion’s Club is an international service organization dedicated to improving the well-
being of communities through volunteering and civic duty. To learn more about the 
Bluffton Lions, visit their Facebook page. 

 

ABOUT ASTERA HEALTH 
Astera Health is a private, not-for-profit health care system based in Wadena, Minnesota. 
It offers care services such as primary health, surgery, cancer care, diagnostic imaging, 
obstetrics, orthopedics and rehabilitation. Astera Health operates a hospital and medical 
clinic in Wadena, and serves the counties of Wadena, Todd and Otter Tail through five 
satellite clinics and two physical therapy clinics in Bertha, Henning, Ottertail, Sebeka and 
Verndale. Visit asterahealth.org. 
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